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We all wore odd socks to school on Tuesday in support of Anti-Bullying Week. Pictured above 

are Transition showing off their odd socks! 

Odd Socks Day celebrates individuality and diversity and is a fun way to raise awareness 

about the importance of accepting each other for who we are. This ties in beautifully with our 

new PSHE topic for this half term, Celebrating Difference. Mr Arnold and Mr Chandler 

introduced this important topic with a lovely assembly at the start of last week. 

We also held an odd socks decorating competition, and I was absolutely blown away by the 

amazing entries! Take a look at some of them below...we will be deciding the winners over the 

weekend! 

 

Mrs Heather Hallam 


